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February 16, 2024 

SCHOOL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:    Kindergarten-Grade 6 Teachers, Pupils and Parents/Guardians 

          Non-teaching Personnel 

          School and Homeroom PTA Officers 

          Others Concerned 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE LIMITED CONDUCT AND POSTPONEMENT  

OF SOME ACTIVITIES IN THE  

 SCHOOL-BASED ART MONTH CELEBRATION 2024 
 

1. To ensure a smoother flow of various school concerns, this office directs additional 

information and reminder on the limited conduct and postponement of art activities 

particularly item no. 3. 
 

2. The photoshoot self-art activity will be conducted later or to be rescheduled if expected 

visitors are about to come. 

 

February 16, 2024 – afternoon at 2:30 PM onwards only but in case the Regional 

Monitoring Team are about to drop by in school, it will be rescheduled and “To Be 

Announced in the Bayanihan GC” 

- Grades 1-4 (2nd Shift) 
 

3. Other updates issued will remain the same as of the current date.  

 

4. For information and guidance.  
 

 

 
                                                                                         GEOFFREY T. UNIDA 

                                                                               School Principal I 


